
Greetings Families,
   I hope you are all having a restful and fun summer break.  
We have been busy here at school getting everything ready
to go for the new school year.  I am so excited to have
everyone back at school so we can begin another wonderful
year of learning and working together!
   Please take note of the upcoming events and information
in this newsletter to be in the know and to mark your
calendars.  We have missed you and look forward to seeing
you soon!
                                   Sincerely,  Dr. Reichenberg

Week of 7/29: Kindergarten Staggered Start
information will go out.

8/5: Kindergarten & ESE Multi-age teacher
assignments will be emailed (afternoon

email).

8/7: 1st-5th Grade class assignments will be
emailed (afternoon email)

8/9: Staggered Meet & Greet Day - Specifics
can be found on the next page

8/12: First Day of School
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Meet & Greet Info - Friday, August 9th

Kindergarten and ESE Multiage classroom meet & greet events will
    be scheduled for specific times on 8/9/24  via Sign up Genius. Email will be sent during the

first week of August to schedule a time.

Staggered Meet & Greet Times for 1st through 5th Grades.

8:00-9:00 AM Student last names A-I
9:15-10:15 AM Student last names J-Q

10:30-11:30 AM Student last names R-Z

*Thank you for helping us stagger times so that we can provide
more parking and better ease of traffic flow throughout the

morning.*

At Meet & Greet, please feel free to bring in your child's school
supplies (if you did not pre-order from PTO). Also, there will be

opportunities for spirit wear sales, learn more about PTO, meet with
Cafeteria and Extended Day staff. These people will be available in
the cafeteria. You will also receive a luggage tag for identification

during our arrival/dismissal process. Please place this tag
immediately on top of your child's backpack and keep it in place for

the entire school year.

Access to the School Building

If you would like to enter the school building for any
reason during the school day, you must be a cleared
volunteer and show government-issued PHOTO ID.

This is a district policy, and there are no exceptions.

Please use the following link to get the process
started:

https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/

This clearance is good for 3 years.
If you have previously had clearance, please ensure

that you are not expired.

Starting August 6th, you can call the front office to
check on your status.

We truly hate to turn families away when they come
to visit and aren't cleared.

Please take care of this urgent item right away!

https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/



